
6380 S. Fiddlers Green Circle - Suite 400 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 

 Phone: 303-773-1700             Fax: 303-740-6954 

DATE: April 9, 2020 

TO:  Lyons Ridge Community – East and West Valley 

RE: Important information regarding community public spaces 

In response to the state-wide “Stay At Home” order and Jefferson County Public Health’s response to 
COVID-19, the Lyons Ridge Metropolitan District has closed all public meeting areas in the community 
such as the playgrounds and gazebos.  

The trails at Lyons Ridge and Montane remain open per Jefferson County. We strongly encourage the 
community to stay up-to-date with Jefferson County’s guidelines for outdoor recreation: 

• DO NOT visit parks and public areas; stay home, seek medical care
• DO NOT gather in groups larger than 4
• Practice social distancing of at least 6’ in parks, trailheads, and trails
• Keep dogs on leash at ALL times
• Bring your own hand sanitizer and/or hand washing supplies; many of our parks and restrooms

lack running water. Sanitize/wash hands after touching public surfaces such as railings,
benches, and handles

• Wear a bandana or face mask; cover your nose and mouth at the trailhead or when passing
others on the trail

• High-risk visitors, use discretion for park visits and public restroom use

The re-opening of the public areas will be evaluated and decided in accordance with local and state 
government guidelines. The Lyons Ridge Metropolitan District will follow up with changes and updates 
in the coming weeks.  

For the most up-to-date county information, please visit: https://www.jeffco.us/3999/Coronavirus-
Disease-2019-COVID-19  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Wishing you and yours good health, 

The Lyons Ridge Metro District 
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